Dear Members,

Re: Request to provide/update PAN details to avoid
blocking of e-filing account by the Income Tax
Department

The Income Tax Department is in the process of
bringing out a new project- Integrated e-Filing and
CPC 2.0 Project (CPC 2.0 System) which is under the
final stages of development & is scheduled to Go-
Live very soon. Therefore, the Income Tax
Department has requested ICAIl to reach out its
members & inform them to update the PAN details at
the earliest otherwise the e-filing account of the
members whose correct PAN details are not
available/ updated with the Department will get
disabled/ blocked. No waiver will be provided by the
Income TaxDepartment this time. Kindly note that
PAN number, first name, middle name & surname
needs to be matched exactly with the E-filing profile
of the Income Tax Department.

In this regard, members are requested tokindly
update their PAN details at the SSP portal of ICAIl so
that the same can be updated at the E-filing portal of
the Income Tax Department. Kindly visit
https://www.icai.org/post/members-services for the
said purpose.

We would like to inform that ICAI is taking up the
matter with Income Tax Department on top priority
basis and the members arerequested to
update/provide their PAN details by providing
requisite details at the earliest to avoid any last -
minute hassles.

WithRegards
Secretariat

Direct Taxes Committee, ICAI



